
From: Jake 
Sent: 03 September 2021 17:09 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree Works Letter. Application ref: 2021/4124/T 
 
Hi, 
 
Letter attached. 
 
I have passed this letter to landlords: 

Fairhazel Cop-operative, 23 Compayne Gardens, London NW6 3DE.  
 
IMPORTANT 
Please note that under this tree is a pond. It is important that I am given reasonable notice of tree 
works so I can cover and protect the pond from falling branches. (As falling branches will puncture 
the pool lining, draining the pond of water, killing the fish and wildlife in the pond) 
 
Jake Lyons 
Flat 2 
24 Canfield Gardens 
NW6 3LA 




	1
	Tree Letter

